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What a week at Mason Road Jr. P.S.!!!

There were some amazing things happening this week that 
need to be shared with our community.

From Zoo trips to Library walks to Freezie Friday to the 
incredible weather all week long, Mason Road had a fantastic 
fall week. I want to take a moment to share a few really cool 
photos and exciting things happening next week and the weeks 
to come.

Say hello to the newest edition at Mason Road Jr PS. This is 
our Tower Garden that will be growing all sorts of vegetables, 
herbs, flowers, and plants inside, even in the winter. Seeds 
have already been planted with the help of our Eco Club 
students and soon our front entrance will be alive with 
vegetation.



Secondly, we wanted to share a great photo that our Vice 
Principal, Ms. Lockett, took of a primary class outside, enjoying 
the leaves and having a blast on a beautiful autumn day.



Finally, I wanted to send a giant THANK YOU to our School 
Council who donated pumpkins to each classroom in the school 
for teachers to carve. Next week, I’ll be sharing photos of our 
pumpkin carving contest!




